
INTENTIONS OF THE  

EUCHARIST 

THIS WEEK AT  

ST. MATTHIAS 

 

Saturday, November 14 — 4:00 p.m. 

Sonny and Jack Chatalian — Memorial 
 

Sunday, November 15 — 10:00 a.m. 

Florence Myers — Memorial  
 

Saturday, November 21 — 4:00 p.m. 

Antonio Masciarelli  — Memorial 
 

Sunday, November 22 — 10:00 a.m. 

Maureen O’Connell — Birthday Memorial  

 

Saturday, November 14 

 Celebration of the Eucharist  

  Church, 4:00 p.m.  

 Marlborough Cupboard Collection  

 Bins located at church entrances  
 

Sunday, November 15 

 Faith Formation—Grades 1 — 5 

  Classrooms, 8:30 a.m.—9:45 a.m.  

 Celebration of the Eucharist   

           Church, 10:00 a.m.  

 Marlborough Cupboard Collection  

 Bins located at church entrances  

 VIRTUS ®   Training 

  Conference Room, 12:30 p.m.  
 

Monday, November 16 

 Bible Study Group 

           Parish Hall, 7:00 p.m.  

 Grade 2 Parent —Sacrament of Reconciliation Meeting 

           Downstairs Conference Room, 7:00 p.m.—8:00 p.m.   
 

Wednesday, November 18 

 Faith Formation Director’s Meeting  

       Parish Hall, 9:30 a.m. — 11:30 a.m.  

 Christmas Craft Session  

  Parish Hall, 12:00 p.m.  

 Grade 2 Parent —Sacrament of Reconciliation Meeting 

           Downstairs Conference Room, 1:30 p.m.— 2:30 p.m.   

  Shawl Ministry 

           Downstairs Conference Room, 6:45 p.m. 
 

Thursday, November 19 

 Interfaith Prayer Service  

               First United Methodist Church, 34 Felton St. Hudson 

 Bereavement Group  

           Downstairs Conference Room, 7:00 p. m.  
 

Saturday, November 21 

 Celebration of the Eucharist with Baptism 

  Church, 4:00 p.m.  
  

Sunday, November 22 

 Faith Formation—Grades 1 — 5 

  Classrooms, 8:30 a.m.—9:45 a.m.  

 Celebration of the Eucharist   

           Church, 10:00 a.m.  

 Faith Formation—Grades 9—10 

  Mass, 10:00 a.m. / Classroom 11:15 a.m. — Noon 

 Faith Formation—Grades 6 — 8 

  Classrooms, 6:00—7:15 p.m.   

ST. MATTHIAS PARISH, MARLBOROUGH, MA 

MUSIC FOR THE 

EUCHARIST  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Gathering Song:        God We Gather As Disciples 
              booklet pg.  9 
 

Psalm 16:             You Are My Inheritance  
           booklet pg. 4 
            

Preparation Rite:      You Are All We Have  
              hymnal #508 
 

Communion Song: You Satisfy The Hungry Heart 
           hymnal #816 
 

Recessional:         Holy God, We Praise Thy Name   
          hymnal #519 

Weekday Masses for the Week of  

November 16 

 
 

   Monday, Tuesday and Friday  

9:00 AM—Downstairs Conference Room  
  

 

Office Hours — Week of November 16 
 

Monday, Tuesday and Thursday   

9:00 a.m. — 3:00 p.m.  
- 

Wednesday  
9:00 a.m. — Noon 



NOVEMBER 15, 2015 

PARISH FINANCIAL STEWARDSHIP 

FROM FR. FRAN 

      Usually at this time of year we ask for 

donations of grocery gift cards which we give 

to the Marlborough Community Cupboard 

for their Thanksgiving outreach.  However, this 

year, since St. Matthias Parishioners were so 

generous in our recent collection for those in need, we are 

able to give the Community Cupboard a gift of one 

thousand dollars from that collection.  (This is around the 

amount which we usually collect in Gift Cards.) 

As explained on their web page,  the  mission of the 

Community Cupboard, which is affiliated with the United 

Way of Tri-County, is to: “provide hunger relief, improve 

the quality of life, and connect families and neighbors in 

need to essential services in our community.” 

Check out their web page for more information at: 

http://www.uwotc.org/food/marlborough 

After our donation to the Community Cupboard, thanks 

to your generosity, we still have funds that will most likely 

last us into the spring.   If you know of anyone who might 

need assistance, especially around the upcoming holidays, 

please let us know.  And for your planning, just a reminder 

that our Advent Giving Tree will soon make its appearance 

in the church foyer. 

Our Grand Annual Campaign is in full swing.  By 

now those on our mailing list should have received their 

letter and pledge card.  Packets are also available at ends of 

each pew.  I don’t want to sound like a broken record, but 

our Grand Annual is key to our financial health. So, enough 

said.  Please consider making a contribution, and thank you 

in advance for your generosity. 

Thank you for your patience as we deal with the  

troubles in the wireless portion of our sound system. It is 

of Radio Shack quality and vintage, and  - well - you know 

what happened to them!  While we are not able to replace 

the whole sound system we will be replacing the wireless 

components as soon as we find a good and affordable 

solution.  Of course, if you’re Deacon Doug, you have no 

need of a microphone!     

 

Weekly Goal:                    $4,000.00 

Total Collection of November 7, 8     $3,976.00 

     Of that amount ParishPay donations were       $   495.00  

Campaign for Human Development:     $  442.00 

     Of that amount ParishPay donations were       $     90.00  

Parishioners celebrating Mass November 7, 8            313 
      

  

 

November Special Collections  
 

    Parish Maintenance                                   November 14, 15 

   Collection for Retired Sisters Religious    November 21, 22 

 
October Financials 

October Total Offertory                $16,741  ($741 above goal) 

 

Total Income for the Month of October               $31,022 

Total Expenses for the Month of October            $22,534 

                      Net Income:                                    $  8,488 

ADULT ALTAR SERVERS NEEDED 

 

     Paula Kelley, one of our adult altar servers, will speak 

briefly at the masses this weekend about her personal 

experience as an altar server and how it has impacted her 

life.  Next weekend, a more detailed informational session 

will take place following mass for those who may be 

interested in becoming adult altar servers.  There will be 

an opportunity to see more closely what the 

responsibilities are as well as a chance to ask questions.  

Please listen with an open heart and mind and you may 

hear God calling you to become a part of this special 

ministry. 

RETIRED WOMEN RELIGIOUS  
 

     A Moment of Thanks for a lifetime of Service — Next 

weekend the Archdiocese will take up the Collection for 

Retired Sisters.  This collection provides needed financial 

support for Sisters, now retired, who have served the 

Archdiocese of Boston in countless ways through the 

ministries of education, health care, and social service.  

Please give generously in recognition of the Sisters’ many 

years of dedicated service.  For more information, please 

contact Sister Marian Batho, CSJ, Delegate for Religious 

at 617-746-5637 or sr_marian_batho@rcab.org.  

http://www.uwotc.org/food/marlborough


THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

    Beginning November 29 the Prayer for the Healing of the 

Sick will list the names of loved ones and friends that are 

submitted  to the parish office within the next two weeks.   

Please resubmit any names you wish to remain on the prayer 

list by calling the parish office 508-460-9255 or emailing 

admin@stmattpar.org.   Thank you.  
 

    Isaac Barcinas, Paul Brazeau, Jane Byrne, Betty Carima, 

Jonathan Charlot, Steven Chase, Dave Gilson, Edward 

Conners, Jane Constable, Donny Courteville, Joseph Cox, 

Maureen Curley, Connie Cyr, Clara Mae Dickerson, Grace 

Dowd, Peggy Dowling, Billy Doyle, Mike Ducote, Kathy 

Fischer, Joe Gillis, Peter Goneau, Philip Goneau, Mary 

Grandy, Russ Hokanson, Janet Kearns, Kathryn Keeler, 

Theresa Locke, Paul Malone, David Martin,  Maria 

Marchand, Bob McGilvray, Patricia McManus, Theresa 

Morrill, Chris O’Brien, Frances O’Brien, Cameron 

O’Marsh, Tommy O’Regan, Siobhan o’Sullivan, Eleanor 

Partridge, Theresa Perry, Tinh Pham, June Quinn, Joan Rea 

CSJ, Samantha Roberts, Martin Rooney, Jamie Ruggerio, 

Liz Smith, Owen Paul Sousa, Mary Spaulding, Jill Tesell, 

Ralph Trotto, Jeanine Varley, Eileen Walsh, AmyNoel 

Wyman 

Pray for  the  Heal ing   

of  the  s ick  

      Faith Formation gatherings are at their scheduled times 

on Sunday, November 22: 
 

Grades 1-5      8:30 - 9:45 a.m. 

Grades 6-8      6:00 - 7:15 p.m. 

Grades 9,10   10:00 a.m. Mass attendance followed by 

       coffee social and class until noon 
     

     Parents and or guardians of children preparing to receive 

First Reconciliation on December 11 during our parish 

Advent Penance Service are invited to an information 

meeting focusing on the history of the sacrament and ways 

we can help the children realize the mercy and compassion 

of our God. 

Please choose ONE of the two sessions: 
 

     Monday, November 16 at 7:00 p.m.   

            downstairs conference room 
 

     Wednesday, November 18 at 1:30 p.m.  

           downstairs conference room 

 

Wednesday, November 18 Saint 

Matthias will host a meeting of Faith 

Formation Directors from throughout our 

area.  The meeting is from 9:30 -11:30 

a.m. 

 

                   

 

You are encouraged to pray these readings at home during 

the week as you reflect on this Sunday’s Word and prepare 

to celebrate next week’s Eucharist. 
 

Readings for November 15, Thirty-Third Sunday 

in Ordinary Time  
 

Daniel 12:1-3; Hebrews 10:11-14, 18; Mark 13:24-32 
 

Readings for November 22, The Solemnity of Our Lord 

Jesus Christ, King of the Universe 

Daniel 7:13-14; Revelation 1:5-8; John 18:33b-37 

SCRIPTURE READINGS 

 NOVEMBER BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE  
   

     November is a time to honor the memory of our 

deceased family members, friends and parishioners with 

our Book of Remembrance. You are invited to inscribe 

the names of deceased loved ones in this book throughout 

the month of November. 

     The Book of Remembrance is located in the church 

foyer along with photo boards.  Parishioners may place a 

photo of their deceased loved one on the photo boards.  

Please make sure that you write your name and phone 

number on the back of the photo so that it may be returned 

to you.   

     You have the opportunity to offer donations to the 

church in memory of deceased loved ones through the All 

Souls envelopes, which can be found at the church 

entrances.  Please write your name on the front of the 

envelope and the names of those you wish to remember on 

the back.  The names of all those memorialized will be 

published in the parish bulletin in early December. 

FAITH FORMATION  

INTERFAITH THANKSGIVING  

PRAYER SERVICE  

THURSDAY , NOVEMBER 19 ñ 7:00 PM  
  

     The Greater Marlborough-Hudson Interfaith Association 

is sponsoring a celebration of Thanksgiving with over a 

dozen faith communities in Hudson and Marlborough, 

offering the public an hour of music, readings, and prayers, 

followed by refreshments and fellowship. This will take 

place at First United Methodist Church, 34 Felton St. in 

Hudson. A free will collection will be taken for Willis House 

Family Shelter in Hudson.  

     Everyone is invited to this welcoming 

service. Come support the St. Matthias 

Choir for an evening of celebration. More 

information is available at 978-562-2932 

or   www.hudsonfumc.org.    

http://www.hudsonfumc.org/


CHRISTMAS YOUTH CHOIR  
 

     Christmas is coming and we would like to add a 

Children's Choir at the 4 o'clock Mass on Christmas Eve.  

Do you know little singers between the ages of 8 and 12?  Do 

you think they would be interested?  

Let us know.  More info coming in the 

next bulletin. 

  

  Judy McManus and Joyce Belliveau 

    HOPE FOR THE HOLIDAY 
 

Our Advent Giving Tree will be set-up for 

the weekends of November 28-29 and 

December 5-6.  The tags on the trees will 

help fulfill the Christmas wishes of 

Marlborough area children in need through 

the United Way of Tri-County’s “Hope for 

the Holidays” program.  The Giving Trees will be located at 

the main entrance and by the glass doors downstairs.  We 

ask that you please take the tags the first weekend 

(November 28-29) and return the gifts on the second 

weekend (December 5-6). 

     We ask that the gifts are returned, unwrapped, with 

the gift tag taken from the tree securely attached, no 

later than Sunday, December 6.  This allows those 

distributing the gifts ample time to organize them and get 

them ready for pick-up.  Donations of extra large gift bags 

and tissue paper are also welcome as they are given to the 

families so they can wrap their children’s gifts.  
     Rita, Bill, Matthew and Ryan Fettig have graciously 

agreed to coordinate this effort again this year.  If you have 

any questions, please contact Rita or Bill at 508-786-9646 

or bilrit@comcast.net.  We thank the Fettig family for their 

efforts and our wonderful parishioners who so generously 

support this program. 

CELEBRATION OF BAPTISM  
  

Welcome into our faith community 

 through baptism: 
 

Logan Robert Jackson  
 

Saturday, November 21 , 2014 

During the 4:00 p.m. Celebration of the Eucharist  

THANK YOU  
 

     A great big thank you to Lorraine Chute, Alice Kimball, 

Joanne Litster and Marge Shea-Burke who devoted an entire 

morning preparing the Grand Annual packets for mailing.  

Your efforts are greatly appreciated. 

mailto:bilrit@comcast.net

